
 

 

...nurturing minds, inspiring excellence. 

Westminster Primary News W 

P  

S 

19th April 2024 

Class Attendance 

for the   

period 

15-04-2024 

to               

19-04-2024 

Target 97% 

 RA 95.00% 

 RB 92.30% 

 1A 96.70% 

 1H 94.30% 

 2K 87.30% 

 2Y 94.00% 

 3A 95.70% 

 3K 96.40% 

 4F 95.70% 

 4S 93.50% 

 5A 90.70% 

 5B 98.40% 

 6D 97.30% 

 6P 92.80% 

Overall 

School 
94.29% 

Attendance  
Maths Workshops 

This week, we hosted special maths workshops for parents of children in 

Years 1 to 5. The aim of these workshops was to provide parents with 

insights and strategies on how they can support their child's mathematical 

understanding and development at home. We greatly appreciate all the 

parents who attended these sessions. 

Your engagement and support are key 

to enhancing our children's learning 

journey in mathematics.  

Thank you once again! 

 

Our attendance target is 

97% 

Please can we remind par-

ents  that any leave requests 

during term-time will be 

denied. Time taken during 

school term time may result 

in fines administered by the 

Council and may result in 

court action.   

Public Speaking—Finals 

The Public Speaking Finals took place today with a number of our 

Junior children taking part.  For the last few weeks, we have had a 

specialist teacher, Mr Gurney, who has been in school to coach the 

children in practising their speeches. Well done to all the children 

who took part.  Mr David Campbell from Everyman Publishers 

kindly judged the competition and also donated books for all the 

finalists.  Many thanks to Mr Campbell for his contribution to the 

event.  The winners of the competition were: 

Maysa Jamaa (Lower KS2) and Khamila Ahmed (Upper KS2). 
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Parents Information 

We will be holding a coffee morning on Friday 26th April 2024 regarding well-being.  An external 

organisation will be in to check blood pressure and give information regarding health matters.  We 

have another guest from ‘The Big Local’ - Miss Currah will be in delivering information regarding 

energy choice, electricity, water, gas and much more. 

BAEES will be coming in to carry out assessments for upcoming English and Maths courses for all 

levels on Tuesday 23rd and Tuesday 30th April from 12.30—3.30 pm in the community room.  If 

you wish to have an assessment, please come in between the times stated.  

Our SEND coffee morning  had an end of term   

celebration today—we had guests who carried out 

Islamic Art workshops with parents who thoroughly 

enjoyed the session. 

 

 

 Homework Projects 

Well done to all of our pupils who have been working hard on their homework projects.  We have had a 

great response from all our year groups.  In order to showcase all the talent in school, we will be holding 

a display of all the projects on Thursday 25th April at 3.45pm in KS1 Hall.  You are most welcome to 

attend the showcase event. 

 
Dates for your diary: 2024 

 Thurs 2nd May     Election Day—school open to Year 6 pupils only (AM) 

 Mon 6th May:    Bank holiday—school closed to all 

 Fri 24th May:    Break up for half-term holiday 

 Mon 27th May-Fri 31st May:  Summer half-term holiday 

 Mon 3rd June:    Return to school  

 Fri 19 July:     Pupils break up for Summer holidays 

 Mon 22 July:    Staff training day 

 


